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I am Peggy Brewster, from Rural area of Newport, and I strongly oppose HB 2548. 

This bill strips away basic rights from Oregon’s farmers and hands power to 

unelected bureaucrats. It’s anti-farmer, anti-business, and flat-out wrong. It opens the 

door for lawsuits, union power grabs, and crippling fines. Meanwhile, Oregon farmers 

are already hanging on by a thread thanks to high costs, low margins, and 

government overreach. 

 

HB 2548 is a radical, California-style takeover of our farms. WE ARE NOT 

CALIFORNIA, Kill this bill and protect Oregon farmers from this ethically and legally 

wrong bill. 


